
Good Morning All! 

Attached is the NFL October Newsletter, SM Message, and Update ARES Roster for your 

review – fell free to distribute freely and post all on your web pages. 

A reminder this Saturday Oct 4
th

 is the SET, I’m aware of a few groups involved, please 

encourage participation, and PLEASE send a report to Bob Mitchell W4HKG our New SEC. 

The State EOC and State FLDOT stations will be active on a variety of modes/bands, should you 

wish to try to communicate with either.  They should be available from about  9:00AM  to 1:00 

pm EDT. 

I will be at the Orange Park Hamfest this Saturday morning, and the following week the 

Melbourne Hamfest.  Maybe see you there! 

Stay safe, have fun, and THANK YOU FOR YOU EFFORTS! 

73! 

Steve Szabo WB4OMM 

NFL Section Manager 

  

 


